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Key Stage One and Two Sports Day and Picnic
Thursday, 19t June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

To confirm, we haven't been informed of an official weather warning and have also sought
guidance from the trust, therefore we can confirm that Sports Day is going ahead as planned
tomorrow. We will be ensuring that the children have multiple drinks, and shade breaks throughout
the day, but would like to remind you as spectators to prepare for the sun/heat as there are limited
shaded areas.

We would also like to remind you to ensure that your child has sun cream applied and that they
have a clearly labelled water bottle and a sun hat, and that they arrive to school wearing their PE
kit.

As we are a growing school, with an increasing number of children per year group, we have made
some slight tweaks to the layout of our sports day activities. This year, the carousel of activities will
take place across the whole field, meaning parents/carers will be required to follow the children
around when spectating. We appreciate that parents/carers are eager to bring blankets and chairs
etc. for the picnic lunch, but we kindly ask that items are left to one side whilst the events take
place to ensure that the spectating areas remain clear and allow for as many parents/carers to see
and cheer on the children. You will be able to collect your belongings and gather/prepare for the
picnic lunch whilst the children are taken inside to go to the toilet and wash their hands.

To confirm, for Years One, Two and Three the activities will take place in the morning from 9.15am.
For Years Four, Five and Six the activities will take place in the afternoon from 1.15pm. The picnic
lunch will commence from 12.00pm and will end at 1.00pm. All parents/carers are required to
access the field via the gate to the right of the Glenton Green park/play area.

Finally, we would like to let you know that our PTA will be selling refreshments - As always, a BIG
thank you to them for their ongoing support and help!

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding.
Yours faithfully,

J-any .

Mrs. Jen Fraser
Headteacher
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